
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: Change from printed body to label in CCMR 35A-60A 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0195 
 
Date: 09/26/24 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that there is a change in series CCMR 35A-
60A, changing from printed body to label.  
 

Printed body Label 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This change is effective immediately. 
This change doesn’t affect fit, form or function of the part numbers. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact your 
Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zuleyma Davila 
Associate Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Office:  +52 878-782-6222 
Techline: +1 800-TEC-FUSE 
www.littelfuse.com/electrical  

http://www.littelfuse.com/electrical


 

 

List of Part Number  
 

 CCMR035.T 

CCMR040.T 

CCMR045.T 

CCMR050.T 

CCMR060.T 


